
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 34 OF THE 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  
(WORKING SESSION) 

 
For consideration by the Council 

of the City of Vaughan 
on September 28, 2022 

 

 
 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 1:12 p.m., on September 14, 
2022. 
 
Present: 
 
Council Member In-Person Electronic 

Participation 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair X  
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor  X 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri  X 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati  X 
Regional Councillor Linda Jackson  X 

Councillor Marilyn Iafrate X  
Councillor Tony Carella  X 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca  X 
Councillor Alan Shefman  X 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. COUNCIL ADMINISTRATIVE SUPPORT REVIEW (REFERRED) 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1. That consideration of this matter be referred to the Committee 
of the Whole (Working Session) meeting on January 18, 2023; 
and 

2. That staff report back to the Council meeting of September 28, 
2022, on the alignment of pay between part-time administrative 
staff employed in Council offices to that of comparable City of 
Vaughan positions. 

Recommendations 

Council, at its meeting of June 28, 2022, adopted the following 
recommendation (Item 41, Committee of the Whole, Report No. 30), 
without amendment:  
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Recommendations of the Committee of the Whole of June 21, 2022: 

1) THAT consideration of this matter be deferred to the September 
2022, Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting. 

Recommendations of the Deputy City Manager, Legal and Administrative 
Services & City Solicitor, dated June 21, 2022: 

1. THAT Committee provide direction on the future of Council 
Administrative Support.  

 

 

 
The meeting adjourned at 2:21 p.m. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 


